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Pianist. . . . . . . . . . . . . ..  . . .  . . . . . . . . Shirley Unrau 
Song Leader. . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . .Peter Hoeppner 
Worship in Singing 
Call to Worship. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Isaac Klassen 
Announcements & Offering 
Offertory. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ernie Unrau 
Worship in Singing 
Song. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Carter Klassen 
Children’ s Item 
Scripture Reading – Hebrews 11 
Message: “Why Samson?”. . . . . . . . . . . Norman Unrau 
Closing Song & Benediction 

 
 
 

A T  G L E N C R O S S  
 

THIS WEEK:        
Monday 6:30 pm DVBS registration.  
 DVBS will run 7-9pm every evening this week. 
 
Friday  8:00pm DVBS closing program in the sanctuary. 

Everyone is welcome to attend and see how the 
kids spent their week and what they learned. 
Please bring refreshments to share in the 
fellowship hall after the program for a time of 
fellowship. 

 
 
 

Morning Worship Service             July 17, 2011  
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Coming Up:         
Reminder:  Glenn and Bonnie Rider will be coming to Glencross August 14th  - 
21st as candidates for the Lead Pastor Position.  Pray that God will give 
guidance to our church as well as to Glenn and Bonnie during this time of 
discernment.  For those who have not received any information regarding the 
Riders there is a one page write up in the foyer on the table. 

From the Pastor Search Committee 
  
Want to get to know some new faces in church, enjoy a 
bonfire, and take a "chance" as to whom you will fellowship 
with????  Then sign‐up for the Fireside Fellowship taking place on 
August 14th, 2011 @ 7:00 p.m.  Those interested in attending can 
sign‐up on the sign‐up sheet in the foyer as either a host or a 
guest.  On the morning of August 14th, a list of "fireside fellowship" 
groups will be posted in the bulletin.  There will be approximately 
10 people per group.  Those individuals going to others' homes as 
guests are asked to bring a snack to share for the evening. Hosts 
are asked to provide beverages for the evening.  Deadline for the 
sign‐up is August 7.  
 
Benefit Ride for Providence University College (Motorcycle Ride). 
Providence would like to invite Motorcycle enthusiasts to our 2nd 
Annual Benefit Ride for Providence University College on Saturday, 
August 20, 2011. Funds raised during the ride will go to benefit the 
“Youth of Your Province” through our Bursary/Scholarship Program. 
Information, registration and sponsorships can all be done on-line 
at www.providencecollege.ca or by calling Margaret at (204) 433-
7488 ext. 236. 
 

Congratulations to Tim & Laura Wiens. Their son Zorro 
David was born July 13, 21 1/4", 7lbs 2oz. They are all doing 
fine. Proud Grandparents are Ernie and Agatha Wieler. 
 
NEW ADDRESS:  Vic & Mary Peters 

RR 3 S50 C120 
Oliver, B.C. V0H 1T0 
Email: vmpeters@telus.net   
Phone: (250) 498-0057.   
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Prayer & Praise 
 

- Pray for the Pastor Search Committee and the direction our 
church should take in filling the lead pastor position. 
- Please pray for Glenn and Bonnie Rider as they consider the 
pastor position. Pray for discernment for them to determine God’s 
will and direction for their lives. 
- Pray for all those involved in the DVBS outreach ministry this 
week. Pray Ephesians 6:10-19 for the teachers, leaders, helpers 
as they lead and teach the children. Also pray for the children 
who will be attending that their hearts would be open to “Meet 
up with Jesus” for the first time or grow in their walk with him. 
- Please pray for those from our church serving at summer bible 
camps. 
- Praise and Prayer! – Al and Anita Kehler’s Mexico Ministry 
Al and Anita Kehler were in the Cuauhtémoc area in Mexico in 
June, where they conducted special services, and Anita was the 
featured speaker at a Women’s Conference. Praise the Lord for 
answering prayer. Many people responded by recommitting their 
lives to Christ, and by making first-time decisions. Pray for the 
Low German speaking churches in Mexico that they would 
continue to grow spiritually and seek God’s leading. 
- Pray for the missionary of the week: 

Wayne and Sadie Thiessen with EMMC 
Home Church: Cornerstone Evangelical, LaCrete AB 
Serving as Pastor / Low German Ministries in SANTA 
CRUZ BOLIVIA  
Email Address: wsthiessen@scbbs.net 

 
 
For Bulletin Announcements this week – please call Jenn Klassen at 822-3418 or 
email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 
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